
  
  
States Greffe  
 
Deputy Steve Luce, Minister for the Environment  
 
BY EMAIL  
  
22nd January 2025 
  
Dear Minister,  
 

Progress update – Bridging Island Plan Proposals 

On 28 June last year – and in response to a request made by this Panel – you kindly provided a 
progress report in relation to the implementation of the proposals in the Bridging Island Plan. This 
report included a RAG status for each of the 40 proposals. 

To assist in its work over the course of 2025, the Panel would be grateful if an updated version on 
the report could be provided. 

The Panel would be grateful to receive a formal written response by no later than Wednesday 29th 
January 2025, unless a reasonable extension is requested in order to complete this work.  

We look forward to hearing from you.  

Yours sincerely,   
   
   
 
 
 

Deputy Hilary Jeune   
Chair, Environment, Housing and Infrastructure Panel   


